
 

 

 

 

 

 
School News 
 Mr Smith attended a Level 5 Sport coaching course this week.  
 As snow is forecast over the next week, please can children bring their wellies into school on snow days 

if they want to play outside. 

              
Teachers2 Parents App  
We are aware that some people have had problems accessing the Teachers2Parents app which we use to 
post notices regarding events at school.  You can download the FREE app from the app store but we have 
been advised by the provider that you can use one of the following links dependent on the type of phone 
or tablet you use: 
1. edsp.co/app 
2. https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/teachers2parents/id1293160257?mt=8 (APPLE) 
3. https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.teachers2parents.teachers2parents (ANDROID) 

          
Parking 
A local resident contacted the school this week to complain about parking on the bend at the bottom of the green by 
the Chapel. They were very concerned about children exiting cars on this corner as it is a blind bend.  Please avoid 
parking along this stretch of road. Thank you. 

                 
Y6 Residential to Edinburgh 
Please can we remind parents of Year 6 children to complete and return the consent form to the school 
office by Monday 18th February 2019 in order for us to finalise bookings. A £50 non-refundable deposit 
must also be paid via ParentPay. If we have not received payment by 4pm on Monday 18th February we will 
assume your child will not be attending and we will remove them from the current reservations.  

                    
Bad Weather Conditions 
If the school cannot open on a particular day due to bad weather conditions then an announcement will be 
made as soon as possible that morning on either Radio York or Minster FM. The school will send a text 
message to all parents and a notice will be posted on the door of the school informing parents of the 
closure. School closures are also published on the County Council website. The safety of the children is our 
priority and at the moment all the teaching staff live out of the area and so should the weather conditions 
deteriorate badly during the school day, then it may be necessary to close the school. In that event we will contact 
all parents by telephone immediately so that arrangements can be made to send the children home. Please make 
sure that the school office always has your most recent home, mobile and work contact telephone numbers. 

               
 

 PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT WE ARE A NUT-FREE SCHOOL. WE KINDLY REQUEST NO NUTS 
OR NUT DERIVATIVES ARE BROUGHT INTO SCHOOL IN PACKED LUNCHES OR AS SNACKS. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 
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